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Summary for Members 
 
 
1: The tree at the rear of Colebridge was cut down between Monday 31st October and Wednesday 2nd 
November. A big thank you to Steve Ratheram and Roy Prosser for their support in arranging and 
supervising this maintenance work. 
 
 
2: Colebridge are in the process of setting up a Crowdfunding Campaign Page to try and raise some funds 
for the club roof which needs replacing. The page will not go ‘live’ until mid to late January. As a 
committee, we are in the process of collating rewards to add to the Crowdfunding page, which can be 
offered for particular donations. If anyone would like to contribute some sort of reward, please contact 
Kate Hughes. 
 
 
3: After two days of National Cadet League; the positions are as follows: 
 
Division 1: Colebridge A currently in first place; Colebridge B in 3rd place. 

Division 2: Colebridge C currently in 4th place; Colebridge D currently in 6th place.  

 
4: After two days of National Junior League; the positions are as follows: 
 
Division 1: Colebridge A currently in first place; Colebridge B in 3rd place. 

Division 2: Colebridge C currently in 4th place. 

 
5: Key holders: A reminder to all key holders that they must do a thorough check prior to signing out and 
locking up. This must now include turning off the water and draining the taps, to prevent the pipes from 
freezing in the cold temperatures. 
 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kate Hughes 
General Secretary. 
katehughes82@hotmail.co.uk 


